FMC Question Time 7 June 2016
Question to Lord Mayor
In 2014 there was extensive consultation on C208 Developer Contribution Plan.
In Nov 2014 the Panel Report was not favourable and raised a number of question, particulary around the methodology of the calculations.
What is the latest on this? And if it wasn’t implemented then what next?

